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Minnesota's workforce system, made up of local workforce boards, non-profit partners and state agencies, all
provide services to career seekers and employers. However, those services were delivered under the logo and
identity of each partner. We believed the 20+ logos used to indicate workforce services in the state were
confusing our customers.
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